2022 Score Discipline Provisional Change

1. CUSTOM HEAVY CLASS

Purpose is to encourage new shooters that may not have an IBS VFS rifle to attend and compete
amongst themselves in a NEW class of rifles.

Allow rifles up to 22 pounds.

Allow cartridges up to 70 grains capacity.

Allow caliber up to .458”.

Allow stocks designed for other shooting disciplines.

Muzzle brakes will NOT be allowed.

This will allow shooters with long range and F-class rifles to give VFS shooting a try with their current
rifles.

This provisional period during 2022 for the CUSTOM HEAVY CLASS will NOT accumulate any shooter of
the year points or IBS Score Records.

Note — competitors in the category should be put under the “CU” class when submitting results.

At any time during the year petitions can be signed and presented for consideration for either or both of
these changes to become part of the Score Discipline in future years by a majority vote at or on the
annual meeting in January 2023.

Thanks,
Score Committee 02/17/2022



